

Miami Valley Folk Dancers

Dayton, Ohio

4811 Arcadia Blvd.

Dayton, OH 45432

January 19, 2000

RE: Tri-City 2000, March 12 Please give this letter to the powers that be in your club.

Dear Friends:

Tri-City 2000 is almost here. Support from your club is much appreciated. Once again, Mixed Bag of Columbus will provide us with some wonderful dance music. Now we just need the dancers. As it was last year, this will be a dance party with one dance to be taught in the middle of the afternoon. I have asked Cincinnati to select and teach a dance this year. Also, we will have a covered dish dinner following the dance. Details for the day are on the enclosed flyers.

The price for the day is the same as last year. The budget is also very similar to last year. Once again I am asking each city to support the event financially. Based on the budget, at this time I am asking for \$35.00 from each city. The clubs in each city will have to work out between yourselves how much each will pay. Of course, I'll be happy to accept any small amount anyone might be willing to contribute.

1999 event statistics follow, as does the 2000 budget.

1999 Attendance:	Dayton	Columbus	Cincinnati	Total
Dance	24	9	5	= 38
Dinner	23	2	5	= 30

2000 Estimated Budget

Expenses		Receipts	
Band	\$175.00	Admissions	\$144.00
Hall Rent	\$35.00	Purchased Dinners (3)	\$12.00
Dinner supplies	\$25.00	Contribution from Columbus	\$35.00
Refreshments	\$29.00	Contribution from Cincinnati	\$35.00
Total Expenses	\$264.00	Contribution by MVFD (Hall Rent)	\$35.00
		Total Receipts:	\$261.00
Balance:	(\$3.00)	Flyers, postage to be donated	

Thanks for your consideration,

Leslie Hyll, Tri-City Chair

Telephone: 937-252-0638; e-mail: leslie.hyll@trw.com